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The School Councillors

 Criw Cymraeg 
Updates

 The Criw Cymraeg is made up of 15 
learners from each class.  Our main aim is 

to encourage the use of the Welsh language 
around the school.  This term we aim to:  
• Revise the Campus Cymraeg Bronze 

Targets
• Secure funding for resources

• Train Criw members with delivering 
Welsh games on the yard

 

- Our School Council make a REAL impact here at  
Ysgol Maes Owen.

-  Representatives are from every class!
-  Raising money for charity and for the school 

and we often act as a voice for concerns other 
children may have.

- The School Council  meet to discuss the views 
and ideas from pupils.

- Hold meetings and present in assemblies and 
to the Govenors of our school.  

- These discussions are then fed back to the rest 
of school.

We have got Eco Warriors from across all classes of the 
school.  We meet every Monday to discuss ways to make 
the school and community a more environmentally 
friendly place.  
Our school achieved the Platinum award last year so our 
main aim this year is to continue the excellent work that 
has been done. 
We have already attended online meetings with Keep 
Wales Tidy and other Eco schools across Wales to learn 
about eco schools and share ideas of how to make our 
school even more environmentally friendly. Keep an eye 
out for our Top Tips Coming soon...

• Set up class 
mascots and 

organise 
rewards to 

those making 
great effort with 
siarad Cymraeg 
in our school! 
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